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Absence reporting 
If your child is unable to attend school due to illness, 
please inform the school office by 9am on 917 9881. 
 
Please remember that if your child has sickness or 
diarrhoea they should not return to school for 48 hours. 

 

IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
Year 1 Plant Sale 
Year 1 are having a plant sale in the playground on Tuesday 17th July at 3pm.  Due to the very hot, dry weather not all our plants have survived.  If anyone has any small 
plants/seedlings in pots you could kindly donate to our sale, it would be greatly appreciated.  Please send in to the Year 1 classes on Monday 16th July.  Many thanks, the 
Year 1 team. 
 
Year 2 children walk to Bispham 
On Monday 16th July Year 2 children will visit Bispham Drive to watch the Year 6 leavers show.  If you are able to help walk to Bispham please let the class teacher know.  
We will be leaving Banks Road at 9.15am. 
 
Friends Committee Meeting 
The next meeting of the Friends Committee will take place on Tuesday 17th July, at 6.30pm in the Staff Room.  The Friends welcome new members to come along and 
find out about the Friends, what they do, how they raise money for the school, and what their fundraising is spent on.  There are a number of Committee members who 
will be leaving Banks Road at the end of this school year, as their children are currently in Year 2.  There is a very real possibility at the moment that the Friends 
Committee will fold, meaning that their amazing events, fabulous fundraising and generosity to the School will be lost.  So, if you think that you may in interested in getting 
involved, please come along to the meeting on Tuesday or contact the Friends via the school office. 
 
After School Club – Wednesday  
Please note that on Wednesday 18th July, After School Club will take place in the Reception classrooms.  Please collect your child from Birch Class via the side gate in 
the car park.  Thank you. 
 
Crossing Patrol – Tuesday afternoon 
There will be no crossing patrol on the afternoon of Tuesday 17th July.  Please take extra care when crossing the road on your way home. 
 
Leaflet 
Please find attached a leaflet about the Broxtowe Play Days. 
 
 



WHATS ON THIS WEEK… 

MONDAY 
 

 
Year 2 walk to Bispham for Year 6 show – leaving at 9.15am 
 

TUESDAY  
Year 1 Plant Sale in the playground (3pm) 
 
Friends Committee Meeting (6.30pm) 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

 
Please collect After School Club children from Birch Class 
 

THURSDAY 
 

 

FRIDAY 
 

 
Friends tea party (invited guests only) (2.15pm) 
 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY… 
 
23 July – Year 1 potted sports afternoon at William Lilley School (1.30pm) 
25 July – School closes for the Summer holiday 
 
5 September – School re-opens for Year 1 & Year 2 children 
6 September – School re-opens for Reception children 
12 September – Year 1 meet the teacher (2.45pm) 
13 September – Year 2 meet the teacher (2.45pm) 
26 September – Parent Helper induction meeting (6pm) 
26 September – Friends Annual General Meeting ( 
27 September – Parent Helper induction meeting (9am) 
28 September – MacMillan Coffee Morning (9am) 
2 October – Reception classes meet the teacher (2.45pm) 
 
 
 
Dates and times are subject to change.  Further dates can be found on the school website. 
 

TERM DATES 2018-2019 
Autumn 1: 5 September – 26 October 2018 

Autumn 2: 5 November – 21 December 2018 
Spring 1: 7 January 2019 – 15 February 2019 

Spring 2: 25 February 2019 – 5 April 2019 
Summer 1: 23 April 2019 – 24 May 2019 
Summer 2: 3 June 2019 - 24 July 2019 

INSET DAYS: 4 September 2018, 26 October 2018, 
21 December 2018, 28 June 2019, 1 July 2019 

 
 
 

Breakfast Club £4.50 per day 
please provide the correct cash 

or a cheque payable to  
‘NCC Banks Road Infants School’ 

Thank you 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

MENU CYCLE THREE 
Please complete a 

School Dinner Order Slip if your child 
has a special dietary requirement and 

you intend to have sandwiches.  
Please return this to school on 

Monday morning. 

I’ve loved making 
Thank You cards for 
special people this 

week. 
Amelia - Willow 

I liked doing a video for the 
new Year 1 children. We 

went outside to show them 
what we do at home time. 

Harry - Cherry 
 

I liked the new Maths 
books because they have 

smaller squares. 
Fraser - Maple 

I liked it when I was 
going to Maple Class 
because there was a 

playmobil zoo. 
William - Birch 

 

I had ice cream at the farm, 
we fed the animals and 

watched the sheep race. 
Adam - Acorns 

I have enjoyed 
performing our 

show, especially 
the singing. 

Dennie - Oak 

I liked it when I 
went to see my 

new class. 
Elliott - Chestnut 

 

https://d.docs.live.net/5cdd09954e6ac640/Documents/Governors/TEMPLATE.docx

